
Football Leagues Autumn 

Three brilliant wins from our 12 footballers on Wednesday night at Penryn. 

Their skills in all areas were so strong; defence, in goal, footwork, passing, 

tackling and shooting at goal. What stood out was their encouragement and 

support of each other, their sheer determination and their capacity to work 

with whichever combination of the team was out on the field. Perran-ar-

Worthal could not be prouder of all of you! 

A huge thank you to Quilla for coming down to help and inspire the team and 

to all of the parents for your continued  

support with these amazing events.  



Robins attended a fun Multi-skills on 19/09/2025. 

They had a lot of fun at Penryn College, putting 

their skills to the test! They tested their throwing 

skills, hockey skills, balancing skills and aiming 

skills. Thank you so much to Mrs Hamilton, Mr 

Farrell and Miss Fry for taking the children! Thank 

you to all parents who  transported children to 

the event and stayed and supported.  Thank you!  



26.09.25 Year 3 and 4 Football Peninsula Qualifier.   

Seven children from Skylarks attended the 

Peninsula qualifier on Friday. Their determina-

tion did not  falter. I don’t think I have ever 

seen more spirit on a football pitch! Their 

buoyancy and positivity was commented on 

by other schools and they have definitely 

made our school very proud.  Every single 

child who played, gave every game their all!  

I cannot wait to see all of you play in future 

events.  

Well done!  

Thank you so much to all parents for your 

support with this event and to Ella and Tom 

for driving and staying to support! 

What a goalie! Kaiser

– you must have 

saved over 30 goals 

over the morning!  



There is no better way to start a Fabulous Friday, than a cross 

country run at the field. The morning was perfect! The sun  

glistened and bounced off the dew. We had nearly a quarter of 

the school turn up again on Friday!  All of KS2 are currently 

learning about how exercise makes our hearts stronger—and 

that the fitter you are, the more efficient your heart works! 

These children are certainly looking after their hearts! Thank 

you to Mark, Nadine, Bob and Jayne for your support every Fri-

day morning! Thank you to the parents and children for being so 

organised and bringing spare shoes and socks! It is the best way 

to start any day! Well done all of you for your commitment.  

Cross country events start in Spring term, so this is good prepa-

ration for anyone who would like to compete.  

Every Friday morning—KS2 Cross country. 

Please come prepared for colder weather and 

bring spare trainers and socks as the grass 

tends to be wet.  


